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             Pirate Role Play                                                                                                           

  Reception have continued working on their ‘Pirate’ topic. They are all looking forward 

to Pirate Day on 27th September. Please try to find sponsors for your child. 

Nursery are doing art work about Seurat, the famous artist. 

Pre school have started the topic ‘All About Me’ and are having fun discovering all the 

toys in the pre school. 

All the children in the school from Nursery to Year 6 have been doing activities based 

on the artist Georges Seurat. There is a display in the school hall on Friday 27th 

September after school. Do come along to the ‘Art Gallery’ in the hall to see your 

children’s work and the work of the rest of the school. 

What lovely weather it’s been this week and we have all made the most 

of the sunsine playing in our outdoor areas and on the school field. 

Reception had their first session in Forest School and looked at acorns 

and other signs of Autumn. Nursery had their first experience in the hall 

in the big school! They had great fun with their socks and shoes! 

Preschool are enjoying the sunny weather in the garden. 

                                                             Friday 20th September 

2019 

 

Alicia Amponsah 

Marshall Moore 

Max Whateley 

Please make sure 

you go through your 

child’s bookbag 

incase there are 

important letters or 

work your child has 

done. 



                                                                                                                                              

                                                             


